
 
 

 

Tools of Choice Modules Update 

  
Tools of Choice (ToC) modules 1-4 will be updated to resolve learner progress and exam 
unlock issues. This update is scheduled for Friday, October 7. Learners who are currently in 
the process of completing any of the ToC modules must complete them prior to the update 
or they will lose their progress. This update will not impact modules that have been 
completed. ToC module availability will resume on Saturday, October 8.  
  
Questions regarding this update can be sent to ddmail@dmh.mo.gov.   
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